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To Our Mount Hope Families, 
 
As we come to the end of 2023 and welcome the upcoming holiday season, I wanted to inform you of 
a change in administration that will take place upon the return to school on Monday January 8 th, 2024.  
Ms. Burnagiel an administrator within HWDSB will transition into the role of Principal at Mount Hope in 
the New year.   
 
Over the past 5 years, I have thoroughly enjoyed serving the Mount Hope School Community and am 
grateful for the wonderful memories made with students, staff, parents and families.  Thank you for 
your on-going support to our students & our school throughout the years. Without your support & 
dedication in various roles through volunteering, fundraising & supporting student success we truly 
could not have achieved the gains that we have made at Mount Hope!   
 
The partnership between home and school is vital for student success and the Mount Hope 
community has thrived given the commitment our families have made to work with the staff at Mount 
Hope. 
 
Thank you for a memorable five years in serving the Mount Hope community! I wish our students, staff 
& families continued success throughout the 2023-24 school year and beyond.  A warm welcome to 
Ms. Burnagiel as she transitions as the incoming Principal in the New Year! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ms. N. Radojevic  
Principal – Mount Hope School  
 


